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Please register my OPPOSITION to this bill. We own a private hobby kennel that 
houses hunting and field trial dogs. It is not a commercial facility and should not be 
regulated as such. We have high standards in the maintaining of our kennel and take a
great deal of pride in our dogs and our kennel. Our kennel is inspected on an annual 
basis by our ACO and has never had a problem. It is not reasonable or practical for 
the Department to categorize us as an animal care facility and subject us to additional 
fees and regulations when all we do is house our personal pets.


